
  

Dear Kandalore Parents, 

I hope that you and your families are all staying well during this very challenging time. 
As promised, we wanted to write today with an update from our Camp Kandalore COVID-19 response 
team. 

Our team at camp continues to plan for the coming summer. We are however, monitoring the situation 
closely and are very much aware of the uncertainty caused by the Coronavirus around the world. Camp 
Kandalore’s highest priority remains the health, safety and well-being of our campers and staff. 

At this time, we wanted to write and let you know that we have extended our final fee payment due date 
from March 31st to April 30th. Our hope is that this extension provides our camp families the necessary 
time needed to make an informed decision about their upcoming summer. 
To protect the health of our staff, we have closed our Toronto office for the time being with our team 
members working remotely by email and checking office voicemails periodically throughout the day. 
Please do not hesitate to be in touch via email (camp@kandalore.com) or by phone (416) 322 9735 at any 
time. 

Please rest assured that we will continue to update you in the coming weeks and very much hope to 
welcome your campers at camp this summer. 

Wishing all of our families good health and well-being. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Janice 

… 
Janice Greenshields 
Director 
Camp Kandalore


